
Going back in time... just before the War began, 

 at Scampston Hall. 

 

 

Forest School Adventures in the morning!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had lots of fun going 

through the ‘Woodland Trail’ 

in the Scampston grounds. 

We even found time for a 

quick class selfie!! 

The children wanted to collect water 

samples from different parts of the 
grounds to see if all the water was 

the same. 
We managed to get a couple of sample 

when on our ‘woodland’ walk. Luke was 
great at leading the measuring with a 

thermometer.  The water was less 
than 20˚, we decided not to go for a 

swim! 

Using our leaf identification sheets we 
had a look at all the different types 

of trees in the grounds. Alice and 
Isaac found an Oak leaf and tree! 

We also found Lime, fern and 
sycamores! 

We had lots of fun on 
our walk, found lots 

of leaves, bugs, 
blackberries and 

some fungus! 
We even got ideas 

for our own bug hotel 

and what we’d like to 
do in our outdoor 

classroom. 
 

Lots of fun, while 
walking the grounds!  


